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	The Commission posts to our website all documentation from the Commission regarding each proceeding.  It also posts to our website all documentation received from Intervenor(s), Applicant(s), etc.  The fastest process is to upload documentation to our website; however, if Commission Secretary e-mail is used as the way to submit documentation, the process to have this posted to our website is longer.  Documentation received via fax or regular mail is the slowest documentation to reach our website.

Our website posts proceeding documents in a timely manner and these are available for viewing/downloading.  

The Commission’s website sends an automated response to the end-user when a proceeding document has been uploaded.  Intervenors who register through the website are automatically notified whenever a new document is posted to the site.  The automated response is only sent to Intervenors who have registered via the web.
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